
Boxelder Bug Days Celebration 2019 

September 6th, 7th & 8th  

 

Dear Food Vendor: 

Here we are watching summer fly by and I realize it’s time to start getting ready for Boxelder Bug Days 

again! 

We will once again be celebrating in “Bug Square”.  The area will once again be roped off so there will be 

no traffic going through Saturday or Sunday.  Set up will need to be completed on Friday 

afternoon/evening.    

If you are not familiar with Bug Square, it is located just to the north of Highway 68, behind City Hall Bar 

and Grill.  The food vendors set up on the north and west side of the square.  We have had this area 

blocked off for a few years and it seems to work out well.  If you are a returning vendor, we ask that you 

set up in the same spots as last year.  If you are new to the celebration, we will have a spot ready for you 

to go.  Just select the type of spot you will need below, and we will have it ready for you. 

Please fill out the bottom portion and return it to me as quickly as possible.  Email is the preferred 

method, but it’s ok to mail if necessary. 

Payment is due upon arrival to venue as well as copy of your food license.   

If you have any questions, please contact  

Jen Johnson 

126 Century Drive, Minneota MN, 56264  

507-382-9040 or jen_thostenson@hotmail.com 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you! 

Vendor’s Name ____________________________ Address: ___________________________________ 

Email ____________________________________ Telephone __________________________________ 

Day and approximate time of set up _______________________________________________________ 

______ Electric, water and parking-$300.00 

______ Electric- $200.00 

______ 10 x 10 area, no utilities-$100.00 

Comments or menu: ____________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 


